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Merry Christmas

Singing loud and proud are preschool students, from left, Emory Wood-
bury, Taylor Schold, Owen Eby, Allison Harrison, Katelyn Bradfield and 
Jaelyn Grimm at the Guardian Angels Central Catholic School Christmas 
concert held on December 17.
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Above: Konnor 
Kralik helps out 

on the sleigh bells 
with GACC music 

instructor Mr. Chris 
Frisbie during the 
Guardian Angels 
Central Catholic 

Christmas concert 
held on December 

17.

Right: Grace Nei-
man and Jenalee 

Wimer on the 
saxophone during 

the high school 
band portion of 

the concert.

While this may not be the 
first Christmas present you 
receive, we hope that it will be a 
welcome one. 

It will certainly be a unique 
gift because it is the first time it 
has ever been offered.

This is our inaugural elec-
tronic edition of  the Guardian 
Angels Central Catholic Alum-
ni Newsletter that I will refer to 
as “NEWS FROM THE NEST”. 
I don’t know that I have swayed 
our editor-in-chief  regarding 
the name change, but I do know 
that it was his idea to offer you 
this Holiday Bonus Edition!

So special thanks to Michael 
O’Brien (‘04) who is the archi-
tect of  this plan. His inspira-
tion and hard work are the 
reason you are able to enjoy a 
glimpse of  the future of  this 
product.

It also affords me an oppor-
tunity to wish you all a very 
Merry Christmas and a Blessed 
New Year. Please accept my 
heart-felt thanks for all that 
you have done and continue 
to do to help us further 130 
years of  learning and leading 
through Christ.

I pray that this brief  edition 
will help inspire in you the 
peace and joy that is our gift 
from God.

+ In hoc signo vinces +  Fr. 
Steve

Have a joyful
Christmas

By Fr. Steve Emanuel
GACC President



The GACC alumni newsletter is in the midst 
of  a transition. One change is the newsletter 
will be going electronic. The hope is to reduce 
cost while expanding the range of  publication. 

Because GACC is family, the newsletter will 
be geared more towards a “school newsletter.” 
Alumni will still be featured, as well as cur-
rent students and staff. That being said, GACC 
staff and students will be contributing con-
tent to future newsletters. This will provide 
readers a better insight as all the good things 
happening here at GACC School. 

While the GACC School Newsletter will be 
going electronic, there will still be one “year 
in review,” which will be printed at the end of  
the academic school year. Each newsletter can 
also be found on the GACC website.

Due the the change, we are asking everyone 
to submit their email address to the parish 
office to receive their copy of  the “News from 
the Nest” Newsletter. Thank you.

GACC Newsletter
now going digital

gacc newsletter
Christmas Edition												            Page 3

By Mike O’Brien
Newsletter Editor

From GACC,
we wish you 

a blessed 
Christmas!

Hagemann baby joins nest
Proud parents Kate & Bill Hagemann welcomed 
their first child, Brynn Elizabeth Hagemann, into 
the world. Brynn (9lbs 10oz & 20 inches) joined the 
Bluejay nest on December 16. Kate, a 2000 graduate, 
is the principal of GACC School.

To view ‘News from the Nest’ online, 
go to the gaccbluejays.org and under 

‘Supporters,’ click on ‘Alumni.’
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